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As a Public Health student, young adult, and Oregon resident, I strongly support this 

bill. Our youth deserve a better start in life than being set up for a lifetime of addiction 

and preventable premature death. Big Tobacco has targeted our youth for too long 

and I have personally seen how flavored products make tobacco more appealing to 

tweens and teens.  


